Appalachian/Mountain Business Unit
Chevron Morgan Krasa ) Chevron North America Exploration and Production Company
Surface Land Representative 700 Cherrington Parkway, 3108A

Surface Land Department Coraopolis, PA 15108

v Cell 724-434-3686
Desk 412-865-3445
Email: morganstewart@chevron.com

March 4, 2020

Pennsylvania Utility Commission
Transportation Division-Rail Section
Bureau of Technical Utility Services
400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Attn: William M. Sinick, P.E.

RE: Pennsylvania Utility Commission Application-Docket # A-2019-3013638
Mr. Sinick:

On October 8, 2019, Chevron Appalachia, LLC (*“Chevron”) submitted an application through
the eFiling online system for approval to alter a crossing located in Luzerne Township, Fayette
County, Pennsylvania (DOT #367 800 C). The alteration would have involved the installation of
a three-metal clad multi conductor armored cables where T-305 crosses under the tracks of
Norfolk Southern Railroad Company.

Chevon would like to withdraw the PUC application because it has decided to suspend
indefinitely the oil and gas development operations that the alteration was intended to support.
This letter will serve as notice to the Pennsylvania Utility Commission that the application
(Docket # A-2019-3013638) can be formally withdrawn. The attached Certificate of Service
shows that all parties were served with this notification.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the information
above.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

VN R

Morgan R. Krasa
Surface Land Representative



